
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission
Date: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 1:42:39 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission

Date & Time: 05/15/2018 1:40 pm

Response #: 16

Submitter ID: 23005

IP address: 67.183.139.174

Time to complete: 9 min. , 12 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

1. (○) North City

2. (○) Email

3. Michele Lawson

4. 16505 23rd Ave ne

5. Not answered

6. chelery@yahoo.com

7. May 17, 2018

8. Tree retention in MUR 70

9. As others have fought to preserve trees in Shoreline, I want to add my voice to theirs. If the
 developers can't find space to replace trees, we need to look at cutting back on the development.
 Benefits of preserving urban forest are well known. 
http://mrsc.org/Home/Stay-Informed/MRSC-Insight/Archives/Protecting-Existing-Neighborhoods-
from-the-Impacts.aspx
Thank you.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
 directly to this email.
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